
 
Tuesday 9 November 2021 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Year 3 Early Bird Maths Intervention 
 
 
At Dixons Manningham we are committed to supporting every student to achieve well. 
 
We are writing to invite your child ________________________ to attend before school Maths sessions with Mrs 
Khan, starting on Monday 15th November 2021. 
 
The aim of the sessions will be to provide additional support in Maths for your child so that they are able to use 
their knowledge of number bonds and patterns to help them with their classroom based learning.  
 
Your child will be expected to attend every session. 
 
The sessions will run every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday for 5 weeks from Monday 15th November to 
Monday 13 December, from 8.00 – 8.45am. Your child will be provided with a breakfast of their choice from the 
Breakfast Club to eat during the session. 
 
If you would like to discuss this with Mrs Khan or myself, please contact us at school. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 

 


